
 

MEMO 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
To: Board of Public Works 

From: Jake Van Gompel, Street Superintendent  

Date: March 17, 2025 

Re: Agenda Item 2e, Authorization to seek bids for replacement of unit #212, 

2008 Single Axel Dump Truck with plow package.  

Background information: 
 
Truck 212 is a 2008 International Work Star. Current engine hours are 3,500 with 30,700 
miles. Plowing snow and hauling brush have been this unit’s primary functions. The last few 
single axel dump truck replacements have been replaced with trucks with a larger load 
capacity to accommodate the amount of material hauled from the disposal site and to help 
with weather emergencies when multiple trucks are needed to haul material. This unit’s 
replacement would be with the exact dimensions to help with loading from smaller 
equipment, and maneuverability on tight job sites. 
    
Strategic Plan: 
 
To continue providing a high quality of life through services the Street Department must 
replace older equipment to keep up with demand of a growing city and limit down time. 
 
Budget: 
 
The dump truck replacement is budgeted for in the 2025 Capital Approvement Budget. 
 
Recommended action: 
 
Authorize the Street Superintended to seek bids for the replacement of unit #212 the 2008 
Sigle Axel Dump Truck with plow package. 



 

 


